
Supreme Broadcasting System, Inc. 
JUNG HOTEL 

1500 CANAL STREET 
NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 

January 15, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. #2, 
Walnut port, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to verify your reception of our Station 
WJUR on 990 kilocycles on the morning of January 11th. 

We appreciate very much your comments on our sig- 
nal, and would like to hear from you further at your 
convenience. 

GAM/ od 

Sincerely yours, 

SUPREME BROADCASTING SYSTEM,INC. 

(i 

George A. Mayoral, ".), 

Director Of Engineering 

WRCM-FM THE RIGHT COMBINATION FOR THE SOUTH'S RICHEST MARKET WiMR-AM 


